
The Normanby Pedestrian and 
Cycle Link Opening Celebrations
The Queensland Government’s Normanby Pedestrian 
and Cycle Link is now complete. The Link will be open 
to the public on Sunday 30 September 2007.

Join us to celebrate the opening of the Link. Enjoy 
a free breakfast, entertainment and giveaways. 

The Link connects the existing cycle and pedestrian 
network to Roma Street Parkland, making it easier 
for people to get out and be active.

When Sunday 30 September 2007
 9am – 11am

Where Celebration Lawn
 Parkland Boulevard
 Roma Street Parkland

Pedestrians and cyclists will be able to travel 
along the Link to the celebrations in Roma Street 
Parkland.

Call 1800 550 277* for more information.
* Higher rates apply from mobile phones and pay phones. 

STD rates will apply if calling outside of south east Queensland.
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